
 Merchant Taylors’ Schools, Crosby @MerchantsCrosby     www.merchanttaylors.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

NEWLANDS 2017 – FINAL INFORMATION 
 

1. Itinerary – please come to school in casual clothes at normal time on Wednesday 20 September.  Leave 
bag outside John Bebb House under awning.  Depart 9.00 am by luxury coach. 

 
Return time Friday 22 September at approx 4.00 pm (depending on traffic).   
 
We will not be back in time for school buses so please make alternative arrangements to collect 
your son from school upon his return. 
 
When collecting your son on Friday, please DO NOT park inside school or on the main road outside 
school – this is where the school buses have to park. 

 
2. Please have PACKED LUNCH/DRINK in separate bag for journey.  Also book or quiet game for coach. 
 
3. Mobile phones – DO NOT bring any mobiles or expensive items such as play stations etc.  You will be too 

busy to ring home (and it can lead to homesickness). 
 

4. Pocket money  - maximum £10.00 in coins for the refreshments machine/pool table/souvenirs.  Put in a 
named envelope and give to form teacher in the morning. 

 
5. Medication – all medicines need to be named with written instructions on dosage, and given to the form 

teacher in the morning.  Inhalers etc will be carried by instructors in dribag while pupils are on activities.  
Please ensure these are labelled with pupil’s name. 

 
6. Please name all items of clothing and put list of contents of case/bag inside bag for pupils to check when 

re-packing for home. 
 

7. The accompanying members of staff are Mr N Benbow, Mr D Youngson, Mrs J Mellor and Mr J Gill. 
 

8. You can keep up with our activities on the Blog access through the Website. 
 

9. We are all hoping for good weather and looking forward to an enjoyable and rewarding trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

               
Mr D K Youngson    Mr N Benbow  Mrs J Mellor 
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